Gage, Hannah

From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 11:02 AM

To: Wilson, Penny

Cc: mena charles pitman; Leamons, Bryan; Ramsey, David; Gage, Hannah; Yates, Adam;
Mena Mike Spencer (menawwtp@gmail.com)

Subject: AR0036692_Street and Performance ARP001057 recent shut down ops_20161213

Penny,

Word “on the street” is that Street and Performance has closed shop and filed for bankruptcy. This is also mentioned on
their website’s posts from customers, e.g. @ http://lsltech.com/forums/southern-members/1782577-do-not-buy-
street-performance-mena-ar.html :
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214Chevelle I=

Staging Lane

Wow!! Sad to hear they closed their doors and owner Mark has passed. I've done
business with them in the past when | had my big block. | had their BBC
serpentine setup in my 72 Chevelle. Great product and | was pleased with the
quality of their product. Also, thru the years | called Mark just to pick his brain on
other issue when converting over to an LS and he gave me a lot of phone time
without me even buying anything.

Join Date: Oct 2012
Posts: 85

Dave: I'm removing Street & Performance from our list of categoricals in non-Pretreatment cities.

Mena’s General Manager (Charles Pitman - 479.394.2761) reported that their water account showed ~20
gallons/month(?)/day(?) used at the facility thinking this must reflect a leaky faucet. He had also heard (since the
primary owner, Mark Campbell had passed on many months ago) Lisa Campbell had since placed her house on the
market and moved to CA (correct me if I'm wrong Charles).

| have called and emailed S&P for over a several month period now with no one answering and no voice mail.

Charles was to have one of his employees try to gain entry into S&P’s process bldg, but this office has not heard back
from him on this attempt/report.

It’s my concern S&P’s process tanks/storage containers may still contain hazardous waste on-site. Have you any
information to the contrary?

Just not wanting to see another hazardous waste clean-up site with ADEQ saddling the responsibility.
Sincerely,
Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625




From: Gilliam, Allen

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2016 11:28 AM

To: 'Lisa@hotrodlane.cc'

Cc: Yates, Adam; McWilliams, Carrie

Subject: Street and Performance quarterly Pretreatment report overdue

Lisa, It's my understanding Richard Hexamer no longer works there. S&P is still required to submit quarterly reports
during the months of March, June, September and December of each yr to this office.

Records indicate all of your regulated process wastewater is being hauled off-site for disposal and none is being
discharged Mena’s sewage collection system.

Below is what Richard last sent. Please submit the same w/the certification statement within 10 working days.
Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
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